
Dear Praying Friends,         March-April 2023

In a world of increasing evil, hope is our theme. More than ever, our world needs the sure and confident hope that is only 
found in the LORD. Thank you for the great privilege of partnering with you to share this hope with the world. 

These last couple of months have been as busy as ever. Along with the work at the home office serving our missionary 
families, we have had the opportunity to travel, preach, and encourage missionaries.  

March.   We started the month off with a bang, literally. Allie was involved in an accident at 55mph when someone ran a 
red light. Our car was totaled, and other than some bruising, she walked away unharmed. God was gracious and merciful 
to her. Just this last week, God provided us with a car to replace the totaled one.  

While Esther and our girls taught the children each night, Jeremy preached for a revival meeting at a supporting church. It 
is a joy to serve together as a family in the ministry.  

Later in the month, we traveled to California to visit a church planting missionary for their church’s first anniversary. God 
is saving souls, changing lives, and using faithful missionaries to start churches on the west coast. How encouraging!

April. This month is one of the busiest but most rewarding times of the year. We held our annual Family Fellowship Week 
with all our missionary families on deputation, home on furlough, or have stateside ministries. All the pastors on our 
board also travel to encourage and visit the missionaries. This is a needful time 
of refreshing where missionary couples share testimonies of God’s work on their 
field, missionary kids play together, and missionaries preach to one another. The 
theme this year was Hope. All the missionaries left encouraged as they returned 
to the field of God’s calling.  

In May, Jeremy and Allie will travel to Kenya to visit one of our missionary 
families and seek to encourage them. Would you pray for them as they travel? 
Would you consider helping with the expenses of this trip? If the Lord touches 
your heart to give toward this, you can send your gift to WWNTBM and write 
Lockhart Kenya trip in the memo.  

We appreciate each of you who prays for and supports us in the work. You have a part in the lives of 113 missionary 
families who count on the home office to handle the details so they can focus on getting the Gospel to their mission field.

Thank you for your faithful prayer and support that enables us to serve them.  

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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